
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

January 19, 2011 
 

To:  All Judges and Attorneys 
 
From:  Peter J. Calderone, Director and Chief Judge 
 
Subject: Office Closures or Delayed Openings 
 
 There is a new section on the first page of our website that links to the 
Department and State websites for information on office closures or delayed openings. 
 
 The Department and State websites should have the most up to date status on the 
Executive Branch inclement weather determinations which affect our offices. 


